
35954 Hardenburg Road 
Farmington Hills, MI 4833 1 

November 8,200O 

Donna Shalala 
Secretary, H.H.S. 
200 Independence Avenue 
Washington, D.C. 20201 

Dear Secretary Shalala: 

I am writing to express my concern about the possible weakening of labeling 
requirements for irradiated food that is being considered by the Food and Drug 
Administration. I strongly believe that it is my right to know if the food I serve my 
family has been treated with radiation. 

Seventy-seven percent of Americans do not want to buy irradiated food! It is the 

government’s role to protect consumers, not assist the meat industry in their efforts to 
trick us. Please defend the consumer’s right to know. 

Very truly yours, 

Jy/&%)& a---- _ 
Mar-g& Matovina 
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